
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/9/2011 12:58:59 PM 
To: 'michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Northstar 

They were a pain in the a— to work with. 

Original Message 
From: Peevey, Michael R. fmailto:michael.peevev@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2011 10:42 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: Northstar 

Ok. Good. 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BK.C7@pge.com! 
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2011 09:42 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: Northstar 

Mike - we should have a deal Monday. They didn't meet our price by about 6 cents a Mwh but they have come 
down by 40 cents a Mwh from the original offer. Please keep this confidential until we talk to Northstar Monday. 
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